12 February 2001

To

Mrs. Linda Clark,

Director,

Stark Services,

Alaska

Dear Mrs. Clark,

I am Rutherford Lee and I represent the “WE CARE” social service organization. We are responsible for the various charity shows organized at Michigan today.

We are organizing a musical concert with a lot of new talent on the 26th of February this year. We utilize the money collected through the tickets sold for running the social service center. We, at our service center have many orphan children and underprivileged people who are in dire need of basic amenities. Through these programs we try and fulfill these basic needs. In this regard we request you to get as many people as possible for the musical concert. The tickets are available at the supermarket near you.

Thanking you,

Sincerely,

Rutherford Lee,

Organizer,

P: 0412-45874446

WE CARE

